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PURCHASING SUMMARY
City of Maricopa
Purchasing Office

Purchase of LifePak 15 Defibrillators for Fire Department
NASPO Contract # SW300

In accordance with City of Maricopa, Purchasing Code, Article IV, Section 3-223, Cooperative
Purchasing, it is recommended that the NASPO (National Association of State Procurement
Officials) contract # SW300 be utilized to purchase new LifePak 15 Defibrillators for the

Maricopa Fire Department.

The NASPO contract was competitively bid in 2010 and was awarded on April 1, 2011 to multiple
firms. This contract term is for one (1) year with five (5) one (1) year renewal options. The
current option term expires on March 31, 2015. NASPO is a non-profit association dedicated to
strengthening the procurement community through education, research, and communication. It is
made up of the directors of the central purchasing offices in each of the 50 states, the District of
Columbia and the territories of the United States. The contract documents were reviewed by the
City of Maricopa Purchasing staff and it meets the City Purchasing Code. This contract is with
Physio-Control, Inc. the current provider for the calibration, service, and support of our existing
units.

Based upon the specification review done by the City of Maricopa Staff, and utilizing the
favorable pricing obtained by using the NASPO cooperative contract, it is recommended that the
new LifePak 15 Defibrillators be purchased from Physio-Control, Inc.

Respectfully submitted,

Patricia A. LaCombe, CPPB

Purchasing Manager
October 21, 2014




